
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 9th November 2018     

                          

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 
Monitoring Visit 

On Wednesday as part of the ongoing monitoring processes of Aspire, we were visited by two 

Headteachers and one Hub Councillor for the day.During their visit they observed lessons, 

scrutinised books, spoke to a range of children, interviewed staff and checked our 

safeguarding records. The general theme of the day was constructive and all visitors 

reported many, many positive features about our school. They concluded the report with: 

"...the school was very welcoming and warm. All adults and children were confident in their 

interactions. The displays reflecting themed learning are very evident. There is an 

atmosphere of love throughout the school." 

This is a real testament to our dedicated staff and our wonderful children.   

 

Parent Support 

Thank you to those who were able to make it to our parent 'drop in' session on Monday. To 

tailor support for you, please complete the anonymous online survey. There is a direct link on 

the school Facebook page.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/V9MLC8H 

 

 
Children in Need 

Get Sporty for Pudsey next Friday by coming to school in any sportswear you may have at 

home.Lots of fun will be had by all during our Winter Sports morning.We are looking forward 

to Pudsey visiting our school to meet everyone. Donations accepted in school for this very 

worthy cause. 

 

 

 
Football Kit 

Please can all footballers who may have taken the school kit home check that they have 

returned it to school. There is a lot of kit missing so please check carefully as it is very 

expensive to replace. 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2Fr%2FV9MLC8H&data=02%7C01%7C%7C397a4db41bba47f87d5308d644141f5d%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636771250537920683&sdata=ndpOXb%2BTl2SXxogOLqcADBN92s4ecCKoSPOiYVYXwwQ%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

 

 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Monday 12th November                             Class 3 Assembly 

Friday 16th November                               Children in Need 

Wednesday 5th December                          Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 6th December                              Swimming Gala 

 Thursday 6th December                             Christmas Disco 

Tuesday 11th December                            Year 1& 2 2pm & 5.30pm 

                                                               Christmas Production 

Friday 14th December                              Reception Nativity 

Monday 17th December                            Carol Service CL3,4&5 6pm Kenwyn Church 

Tuesday 18th December                            Christmas Party  

Wednesday 19th December                        Last Day of Autumn Term 

SPRING TERM 

Monday 7th January                               Return to School 

W/C 

02.11.2018 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 
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